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Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Rule Revision

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE That the Rice Creek Watershed District Board of Managers has scheduled a
public hearing to receive public comment under Minnesota Statutes 103D.341 regarding the
District’s proposed rule revisions on Wednesday, September 11, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. Public
participation using interactive technology will also be possible using Zoom. Zoom instructions
are below. In addition, by a declaration under Minnesota Open Meeting Law Section 13D.021,
all meetings of the RCWD Board of Managers are in person and public while recognizing that a
Manager may, based on advice from a health care professional, have a legitimate reason for not
attending a meeting in a public place in person, such as COVID-19 exposure or infection, and in
such circumstances may participate in the meeting remotely.

Information regarding the proposed rule revisions can be viewed on the District’s website,
www.ricecreek.org, or at the District office, 4325 Pheasant Ridge Drive NE, Suite 611, Blaine, MN
55449. Written comments can be directed to Patrick Hughes by email at phughes@ricecreek.org
or by mail at the above address. All comments received by end of business on September 20,
2024, will be a part of the public record and given due consideration by the District.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/87813793490?pwd=Sapb8EaQevkeaDprOyCTE4crbvjboi.1
Meeting ID: 878 1379 3490

Passcode: 272903

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

Meeting ID: 878 1379 3490

Passcode: 272903
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